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Happy Birthday!                                                   
Olivia H  5

th
 July    Leia D 6

th
 July   

 

Congratulations Y6 on your amazing SATs 

results! We are very proud of you all. 

This week, Y6 put on not one, but 3 

performances of their end of year show – 

we’re sure that all those who saw it will 

agree that all the children were truly  

arrrr mazing! 

 
 

A big thank you to everyone involved and well done Y6! 
 

 

 
Wondering where they’ve all gone? 

Don’t worry, they’ll be back in September along with our new Christian Values Award 

too – watch this space! 

 

The reason why there’s been no awards this week is because there’s simply been too many other 

amazing activities taking place – read on! 

http://www.freckleton.lancs.sch.uk/


 

Also this week, Y4 spent a full day 

enjoying the great outdoors in the 

beautiful Lake District. For once it didn’t 

rain, but that didn’t stop the children 

(and the adults) getting extremely wet!  

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Not to be outdone were Y6, who also spent the 

day in the Lakes. This time, rock climbing and ghyll 

scrambling in the stunning Langdales. 

 



On Friday we joined with lots of other schools across 
the diocese for the grand finale of the Blackburn 

Diocese ‘Year of Prayer’. The children took part in a 
special worship on Zoom with Bishop Philip and the 

Diocesan Board of Education team.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
We’re now looking forward to embarking on next 

year’s programme, ‘A Lifetime of Prayer’. Technology 
is fabulous in allowing us to join together with our 

diocesan family for events such as this. 

 
 

 
Y5 meanwhile not only played beautifully in their 

brass concert on Tuesday, but took part in the 
Lancashire Music Service’s ‘Brass at the Seaside’ 

event at AKS, Lytham on Friday. They were privileged 
to join children from across a variety of schools and 

be taught some new pieces by Classic FM Visiting 
Music Teacher of the Year, Helen Minshall. The 

children performed a concert at the end of the day 
which was enjoyed by all.  

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

On Thursday we officially said 
goodbye to our Freckles Preschool 
children who are moving on to ‘big 
school’ in September. We are pleased 
to say that most of the Children are 
joining our Reception Class, so rather 
than being ‘au revoir’ it’s more like ‘a 
bientot’. The children were presented 
with a lovely book, a sweet treat and 
an even sweeter Freckles Fox to 
cuddle with over the summer. After 

the graduation ceremony, the children were clapped out of the hall and on to the 
marquee for a lovely afternoon tea with parents and carers. 
 
On Friday, our Reception children had their very own Teddy Bears’ Picnic with 
Mrs Catterall, Miss Dean and their teddies of course! I think the teddies must have 
booked the weather especially for the occasion!  
 

 



 



 

 

Here are your last 
few diary dates 

for the last week 
of term#Y6! 

Friday 18th July 

Y6 Leavers Lunch 

Special Party menu available for all 

pupils 
 

 

 

 
 

  



 


